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I am a parent of a child about to enter kindergarten. I was disabled by a post-viral 

chronic illness, that acts just like Long COVID, 10 years ago. The thought that my 

child could end up with the same condition as me is horrid; I don't want her to 

struggle like I have. 

 

My partner is frighteningly ill with chronic issues that sap all their energy, and they 

have a weak immune system to boot. I really fear for their safety. 

 

This bill would be a small step towards keeping my family safe. Please, please don't 

forget children and disabled folks when you make these decisions. We need you to 

champion our safety. 


